

Plaistow and Kirdford Primary School Plaistow

Billingshurst West Sussex RH14 OPX

Tel: 01403 871275 Fax: 01403 871470 Email: office@plaistowkirdford.com Website: www.plaistowandkirdford.org

13th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As many of you will have seen in the newsletter, the week beginning 3rd June is sports week. The week's focus is to get as many children as active as possible and to try different sports. During this week the children are permitted to come in to school in suitable sportswear each day. This year the children will be taking part in New Age Kurling, wheelchair basketball, blind football and sign language boules.

On Friday 7th June we would like to invite you to our sports day and picnic. The children will be divided into teams within their houses. They will take part in various team activities in the morning and class races in the afternoon. At lunch time we will have a whole school picnic. Children who normally have hot school meals will eat their lunch in the school hall as normal and will be able to join their families on the school playing field afterwards. If you are unable to attend sports day, please do not worry as all the other children will be able to enjoy their lunch with staff members. Please bring a picnic blanket and lunch for yourself.

PAKSA will be serving tea and coffee and other soft drinks throughout the day. There will also be a PAKSA cake sale once all the races have finished. We would be very grateful for donations of cakes, bought and homemade from all year groups, but please do be mindful that we are a nut free school.

On sports day, children will need to be in school in their PE kits (white t-shirts, blue or black shorts, and trainers) and parents are invited to come and watch from 9.30am. When arriving at school please ensure you sign in at the office as we will be locking the side gate. We expect the afternoon to end at approximately 2.30pm. Children will be able to go home after this but must be signed out by their class teacher. All remaining children will be dismissed as normal at 3.30pm either to their bus, their parents or to Brighton and Hove Football Club and Badgers After School Club which will run as usual.

As we will be outside for most of the day, please ensure your child is wearing sun cream and has a sun hat – even if it is cloudy. If it is raining on 7th June, the back-up date for Sports Day is 14th June.

If you have any gueries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Dore







